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Sanborn Head to Move Headquarters in
the Spring of 2023
NOVEMBER 4, 2022

Sanborn Head will be combining our Concord, NH and Westford, MA offices into a
new location at 6 Bedford Farms, Bedford, NH in the Spring of 2023.

We’re making this move to support our continued growth and to create a workspace that reflects the
changing ways we work. Our new corporate headquarters will provide flexibility to our people while
also bringing teams together to promote our culture of mentorship, collaboration, and innovation.

Rendering of our new office in Bedford, NH by Margulies Perruzzi

Our Boston office has been growing steadily and will now serve as our flagship Massachusetts location,
ensuring a strong geographic presence that keeps us close to our clients and their projects in the area.
Planned field service hubs in the Concord, NH area and along the 128 Corridor will provide us with
even greater geographic flexibility for access and service to projects.

We remain steadfast in our commitment to providing our clients with the same quality work product
and responsive service they have come to expect from Sanborn Head. We encourage you to reach out
to your Sanborn Head contact to learn more about this exciting opportunity for our people and our
business.
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